
This week on the course 

Monday 15th April 

 

The greens were mown and were topdressed with around 10 ton of sand, the sand was then 

brushed  and matted in to leave the putting surface tidy.  The tee markers and the bunkers were 

checked with the tees and aprons also being mown. 

 

Tuesday 16th April 

 

The bunkers were fully raked and the tee markers were moved.  The tee boxes were sprayed with 

a mix of liquid iron feed and primo max which is a growth regulator which we use on the tees 

and the greens throughout the summer months, this is used to promote a good healthy sward and 

also helps with the maintenance of the tees and greens as the grass then doesn't grow as hard 

through the warmer months.  Mole hills were picked up from the 18th hole and were used to fill 

in holes in and around the pine copse behind the 2nd green, low hanging branches in the copse to 

the right hand side of the 8th fairway were pruned. 

 

Wednesday 17th April 

 

The greens were mowed and the bunkers were fully raked.  The aprons and the semi rough were 

mowed as were the tee sides using the small John Deere tractor. 

 

Thursday 18th April 

 

Due to a heavy dew and the sand on the greens following the topdressing earlier in the week the 

greens needed switched before the were mown,  The semi rough was mown as were the tee 

boxes.  The 13th, 14th, 17th and 18th fairways and the practice area were sprayed with a weed 

killer. 

 


